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From: Nathalie Williams
Sent: Monday, April 16, 2012 9:13 AM
To: Paul Scruggs
Cc: Carla Baker; Adam Reshan
Subject: RE: Jack Sowter

Dear Dr. Scruggs,
Thank you for letting us know. I’'m sorry for your loss.

Nathalie

From: Paul Scruggs [mailto:pesdds@nc.rr.com]
Sent: Monday, April 16, 2012 9:10 AM

To: Nathalie Williams

Subject: Jack Sowter

Last week we lost a giant in North Carolina dentistry and a charter member of the ACP. Jack Sowter passed away from a
brief illness on April 10,2012. The NC section awarded him a lifetime achievement award at our annual meeting a year
ago last January. He taught in the department of pros at UNC from the beginning (1955) until 1974 and then entered
private practice as the first specialist in pros in our state. He did that for another 25 years and then went back to the
school and was a mentor to many aspiring young dentists for another 10 years working to the ripe old age of 82. He was
a leader in the NC Dental Society and the ADA, served on the state board and was a pillar at the Wake co. board of
health here in Raleigh. | don’t know if you have a place to post such things but | think it would be appropriate to
acknowledge him.



